

CHILDREN'S ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH & PROTECTION ADVISORY COUNCIL

Virtual meeting via Google Meet: meet.google.com/zdn-iqyh-esv
Phone Number (US): 929-287-3777
PIN: 998 172 614#
October 7, 2020

10:00am - 11:00am

AGENDA

Welcome and Introductions

New members!

- **Devon Dodson** is a Senior Advisor at the Maryland Department of the Environment and is the new vice-chair of CEHPAC.
- **Dr. Dianna Abney** is the Health Officer for Charles County and will be representing the Maryland Association of County Health Officers (MACHO).
- **Christina Drushel Williams** is a Senior Policy Analyst with the Children and Youth Division of the Governor's Office of Crime Prevention, Youth, and Victim Services.
- Suzan Lowry and Julian Levy have resigned their positions.

Approval of minutes (07.21.2020)

COVID-19

- General updates schools, child care, reopening, transmission among children
- Concerns related to environmental health
- Response to letter sent to health officers regarding pesticide applications

Review of State Regulations Pertaining to Children's Environmental Health (Discussion)

Future meetings

- Commission on Environmental Justice and Sustainable Communities (CEJSC) joint meeting
- Oct 29, 9:30-10:30am
- Nov 9, 3-4pm
- Dec 3, 12:30-1:30pm

Public Comment

Adjourn

GENERAL INFORMATION

Statute: Health-General §13-1501—1506

Website (includes meeting dates, minutes, etc.):

https://phpa.health.maryland.gov/OEHFP/EH/Pages/children-environmental-health.aspx

Members:

Seat Name

Senate Sen. Guy Guzzone

House VACANT
MDH (chair) Cliff Mitchell
MDE (vice chair) Devon Dodson
MDA Kelly Love
MSDE Alicia Mezu
DHS Shawnette Mills

DHCD Caroline Varney-Alvarado
Gov Office for Children Christina Drushel Williams

Health care provider
Health care provider
Health care provider
Academic institution
Parent/Guardian
Epidemiologist

Ben Gitterman
Laura Allen
Kristen Rawlett
Jovonne Walker
Epidemiologist
Megan Latshaw

Economist VACANT

Toxicologist Nse Witherspoon MACHO Dianna Abney Private industry VACANT CEJSC Camille Burke

Staff: Eamon Flynn (Eamon.Flynn@maryland.gov)